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I strongly support enacting robust strong climate legislation for Oregon's future. Cap and
invest programs have been implemented successfully in other places and have proven to
both lift the economy and lower GHG emissions. I am a parent and grandparent, and I am
terrified for my children’s and grandchildren’s futures. Oregon legislators MUST act, now!
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